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Parents/Guardians and Sky Islanders: 
 
Sky Islands reopens for the new school year on Monday, August 17!  Everyone, wherever you are, should be ready and 
logged on by 9:00 a.m.  The Zoom login information for the first week is just below. 
 
FIRST WEEK (August 17-21) 
Every day of the first week will be early release at 12:30 p.m.  Here's the Zoom link for Monday morning: 
 

Topic: All-School Council  
Date:  Monday, August 17 
Time:  9:00 a.m. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting (click link below) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84662701604?pwd=L1V5N0h3YlpNcE9jWU5OL3dyNDVhQT09 
Meeting ID: 846 6270 1604 
Passcode: jMZN10 

 
On Monday, students in grades 10, 11, and 12 will make their first, second, and third choices for their elective 
classes.  Ninth graders have elective classes built into their class schedule. 
 
Also on Monday, teachers will help students set up their Sky Islands email accounts.  This will facilitate communication 
among teachers and students and enhance security.  You will need the following information to set up your account on 
Monday. 
 
Student Email address:  firstname.lastinitial@skyislands.org  
Your unique temporary password: XXXXXXXX 

 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday teachers and students will take part in orientation activities.  Students will receive 
their class schedules on Wednesday and will run through their actual classes on Thursday and Friday. 
 
SECOND WEEK  (August 24-28) 
Regular full-day class schedule begins.  Students and teachers log in live-time for each class period. Wednesdays are 
early release at 12:30 p.m. 
 
PICK UP BOOKS AND GUITARS 
Students will need to pick up books to be used for English and Math, and guitars if in that class.  This can be done on 
Thursday and Friday (August 20-21), between 8:30-4:00 p.m. 
 
 
This information and all other documents/instructions relating to reopening and remote teaching/learning can be found 
on the Sky Islands website Reopening School Notice Board. 

 
The Sky Islands staff has worked hard to make this reopening go smoothly and with as few glitches as possible.  We ask 
for your patience in the next couple of weeks as we troubleshoot the rough spots. 
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